Hello Godzilla!
I am very happy to hear from you. We are in Sydney, Australia now. It is
summer, so it is very hot. But it rains every day. Liz and I are very well.
Liz has a cat. Her name is Mimiko. We like her a lot. My job is to make
legal conferences. I call people on the phone and ask what kind of
conference they want, and then I make it. I do not enjoy it. I tried A
to get a job with CLAIR in Sydney, but they hired someone else! I miss 7 Q
Japan and Kofu town very much. I want to come visit, maybe next year.
Being an ALT was the best job. I want to do it again! Liz and I will move to New Zealand in April. I will
tell you where to send the money after we move. Please do not worry!
Please say hello to everyone at the Kofu BOE. I enjoyed working with everyone so much!
I will write again soon!
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